
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          NOVEMBER 27, 2017 
 

MAYOR SCHNEIDER APPOINTS FIRST  
DIRECTOR OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

  
 

According to Mayor Schneider a new department head position has been created. The Director of 
Information Technology will be responsible for all of the City’s network and technical security and 
will supervise a staff of four employees.    
 
Mayor Schneider is pleased to announce that Stephen Weiersmueller has been selected as the City of 
Florissant’s first Director of Information Technology.  Steve has twenty years of service and 
experience with the City of Florissant starting as a police dispatcher in 1997 and was promoted to IT 
Systems Administrator & Law Enforcement Specialist in 2007.  And he has also served as an IT 
Specialist for the Major Case Squad of St. Louis Homicide Investigations.  Steve earned his Bachelor 
of Arts in Information Technology from Lindenwood University.    
 
The Mayor would like to congratulate Steve on his appointment and for his continued dedication to his 
department and the employees of the City of Florissant.    
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